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DATE: April 5, 1996 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Joanne Jackson, Division of Records and Reporting 

Patricia Brady, Division of Water and Wastewater f> 
Docket No. 960274-WS, Application for transfer of BCD Industries, l.nc. to City of 
Kissimmee and canccllatlon of Certificates Nos. 122-W and 89-S in Osceola 
County. 

Please add to the docket file the attached letter dated March 26, 1996, from Mr. 
Thomas Chalifoux, Jr. in which be states be cannot locate the utility's original certificates. 
This letter serves as to explain why BCD cannot respond to my March 20, 1996, request for 
the return of the certificates. Thank you. 

Auacbment 
cc: Alice Crosby (with attachment) 
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